
Congratulations on the award as a vocational training 

final exam 

We congratulate Mr. Serkan Bolat on his successful training as a technical product designer. 

Mr. Serkan Bolat was honored as the most tested technical product designer on 29.09.2017 

within the framework of the official journeyman's talk of the Kreishandwerkschaft Heilbronn-

Öhringen. We also congratulate and are very proud that Mr. Serkan Bolat belongs to our 

team. 

 

Mr Serkan Bolat's examination was as follows: 

Optimization of an injection mold in relation to fire spots on the injection molded part, see the 

pictures below. 

An existing injection mold is commissioned by the customer for optimization. Visible fire 

spots should be completely eliminated 

 

 


